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News & Announcements: 
v New CCC Co-Chair: We are excited to announce the appointment of Rachelle Campbell as Academic 

Senate VP and Faculty Co-Chair of CCC, starting next year! Rachelle will replace Isaac Escoto, whose 
second term is coming to an end. Andrew LaManque will continue to serve as Administrator Co-Chair. 

 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty authors if you have questions or comments. 
 C S - Linux System Administration III       M. Murphy 
 NCBS - Math Bridge to College Level Mathematics I     D. Lee & E. Reed 
 NCBS - Math Bridge to College Level Mathematics II     D. Lee & E. Reed 
 PHED - Ultimate Disc or Frisbee        M. Stanley 
 
v Associate Degree for Transfer (ADT): CCC approved the application for the Social Justice Studies AA-T 

degree on May 23rd, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at their June 12th 
meeting. 

 
v ADT Update: The state has announced the following three new ADTs, which will become available for 

submission to the state in September. If you are interested in being involved with developing any of these 
ADTs, please contact Bernie Day. 

 Environmental Science 
 Law, Public Policy and Society 
 Social Work 
 
v Non-transcriptable Certificate Approval Process: CCC continues discussion regarding the creation of a 

formal policy and process regarding local approval of non-transcriptable certificate programs, which are not 
submitted to the state for approval. Further information gathering will also be done involving non-
transcriptable certificate faculty “owners.” Do you think such certificates should follow the same process of 
review and approval as programs that are submitted to the state? Or should a different process be 
created? Please share any suggestions you have, regarding this topic, with your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v The deadline for 2018-19 approaches! Friday, June 23rd is the deadline for new and updated curriculum, 

for the 2018-19 catalog year. CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS on or before that date, 
to ensure review by the curriculum coordinator for 2018-19. Please be aware that your department and/or 
division might enforce earlier deadlines for local curriculum review. Contact your Curriculum Reps to make 
sure! 


